
“Dear Mr. Matt Schofield,

As Brad Klein’s American football coach, I am delighted at the opportunity to craft this
scholarship recommendation letter. 

When Mr. Klein first joined the team, I was not sure how his athletic performance would
progress. However, his unrelenting hard work and drive quickly proved to be unmatched. 

After making the junior varsity roster, Mr. Klein zeroed in on making the starting team. This
seemed unlikely to happen at the time — we already had a solid starting team. But, it wasn’t
long until all of the coaches warmed up to Mr. Klein. After all, it’s not every day that you get a
player who is so open to receiving constructive criticism and puts the team’s interest above
all else. 

What stands out about Mr. Klein is his honesty and discipline. He has achieved astonishing
results both on and off the field, and his grade point average has never faltered, even during
periods when we would increase the frequency of our training sessions. 

Brad Klein is an admirable student looking forward to furthering his education. His work ethic
and integrity will bring honor to any higher education institution he attends. 

For more information about Mr. Klein, feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely,

Charles Proud

PE Teacher & Coach

Baxter High School

[Phone Number]”


